
Frimley Fiesta 

Poster Competition 

Dear Frimley pupils,  

 

On Saturday 15th June, the FPTA will be hosting a summer 
event called Frimley Fiesta. There’ll be live music, food, games 
and lots of family fun! 

 

We need a poster to advertise this event, so we are asking 
you to submit your poster designs. The poster needs to in-
clude colourful pictures and the title: Frimley Fiesta.  

 

The winning poster design will win a prize!  

 

Please submit your poster to Mrs Djeneralovic in the Phonics 
Room by Thursday 28th March.  


